The Manor

| Preparatory School

To All Parents

Friday 1 November 2019

Dear Parents
FIREWORKS EVENING - IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR VISITORS

Hopefully many of you have already purchased your tickets for The Manor Fireworks
Evening which takes place on Saturday 9 November from 4.30pm. If not, the online reply
slip for tickets can be found here (www.manorprep.org/Reply-Slips) until the deadline for
ticket sales which is Monday 4 November at 5.00pm.

Ahead of the event, we need to make you aware of some important logistical and safety
information:

Travel

As there is a large event taking place at Dalton Barracks on the same night, access for
which is via Barrow Road, we recommended that you approach the school from the
opposite direction.

Avoid red route if possible

THEMANOR

Dalton Barracks Event
Entrance
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Parking
e There is NO parking at The Manor on the evening

e Parking is available at The School of St Helen & St Katharine, Larkmead

School and at the Abingdon School Sports Centre (Faringdon Road)

e Please do not park on Faringdon Road or nearby residential streets
e Please see the parking map on the following page

Safety

e No sparklers or other fireworks may be brought onto the site
¢ No smoking is allowed on the site

e We recommend that you bring a torch

e A paramedic will be in attendance based in the Science Lab
e Unaccompanied children will not be admitted

¢ Please be vigilant of your children

The Manor Preparatory School and MAP cannot be responsible for any child
found unattended at any time

e Lost children will be taken to the Quiet Room (Science Lab)
e With increased traffic in the area, please be particularly careful crossing

Tickets

Faringdon Road on arrival and when leaving the site

e Your tickets are needed for entry, please bring them with you
e Tickets are only on sale in advance and will not be available on the gate

| very much look forward to seeing you there.

Yours

Alastair

Thomas

Headmaster
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